
Heather's 
Pantry

Help stamp out Kiona-Benton children’s 
hunger by donating to Heather’s Pantry.

For more information, please contact Joe Lloyd, Kiona-Benton City School District at 509-588-2077

In memory of Heather and the great work she had accomplished in the 
community, Kiona-Benton City schools have established Heather’s Pantry at 
all three local school buildings. Heather was working on starting a program 
where children could pick up food items to take home for the weekend when 
they were concerned that they might go hungry. We are happy to help make 
her dream come true. 

Donations can include nonperishable and easy to prepare food items like canned 
soups and fruits, cereals, and prepackaged snacks like granola bars and are 
accepted at Benton City Library. 


